
RIGID HEDDLE LOOM STUDY GROUP 2 (RH-2) 
Meeting Notes - JUNE 6, 2024 
 
MEETING:  Abby’s Pizza, Redmond, 10 AM - Noon 
Study program : Textbook “Inventive Weaving on a Little Loom” - Chapter 4 p 117-128 
 
 
7 active members, plus 2 additional members who are following the group progress but can not 
attend meetings on weekdays. 
5 attending: Rebecca Compton, Karen Pressler, Joan Kloster, Athena Pogue, Nancy Davidson 
Coordinator:  Sharyl McCulloch 
Unable to attend: Robin Chinburg, Rynda Clark 
 
AGENDA ITEMS: 
 
Group Business: 

 Sharyl welcomed the group and asked members to share what they have been working on. 
She also reported that Guild members who attended the joint-Rigid Heddle Loom Weaving 
Study Groups were very complimentary. She also reminded the group of two up-coming 
events: Patty HuƯer’s class (Beginning RHL Weaving: Warping with a warping board) and the 
annual Guild Picnic with studio tours and Weftover Sale). 

 Future meeting schedules and locations: 
o NO JULY MEETING. Next meeting, August 1 at Sisters Public Library Conference 

Room – Karen will facilitate. 
o Study group volunteer roles was reviewed. 
o Group unanimously agreed that our “pace of study” following chosen textbook was 

working well for them. 

Program: 
Joan facilitated the discussion on warp stripes and designs. Discussion was lively and touched on 
color/yarn choices, color-pooling and gradients, introducing new warp threads, making plaid 
patterns, and other subjects around striping. 
Sharyl reminded members about the use of the resource list for each program, which is updated by 
the Facilitator, and also how to locate the main resource list listed online on coswg.org. 
 
Show and Share: 
Nancy reported purchasing a new heddle. 
Joan and Athena both shared their newest scarves. 
 
Reminder: 
Sharyl reminded the group that since we will not be meeting in July, they will have additional time 
for playing with stripes! 
Program of study for August 1 meeting is Inventive Weaving textbook, p. 129-133, “Designing 
Plaids”. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at noon. 
 



Submitted by Sharyl McCulloch in Robin’s absence. 


